
CITY OF NORTH LAUDERDALE 

Notice Inviting Bids 

 Bid #17-01-367 

 

133-134-135-136 San Remo Boulevard 

DEMOLITION & DISPOSAL 

 

The City of North Lauderdale is seeking to demolish a four-unit attached residential structure per 

the order served by the Broward County Unsafe Structure Board on June 22, 2016.  

 

Sealed proposals will be received by the City of North Lauderdale until 10:00 a.m. on 

Wednesday, January 25, 2017 in the City Clerk’s Office located at 701 SW 71
st
 Avenue, 2

nd
 

Floor, North Lauderdale, and opened immediately thereafter for 133-134-135-136 San Remo 

Boulevard, North Lauderdale, Florida, Demolition & Disposal. 

 

Bid documents may be obtained from the City of North Lauderdale website at 

www.nlauderdale.org or DemandStar at www.demandstar.com.  All communication regarding 

this bid shall be directed to Jean Joinville, Purchasing and Accounting Coordinator via email at 

jjoinville@nlauderdale.org. The bid documents contain the scope of work. There is no charge for 

the documents. 

 

Due to the nature of this project a mandatory pre-bid has been scheduled for Tuesday, 

January 17, 2017 at 9:00 AM at the property location.  

 

The City of North Lauderdale reserves the right to reject any or all bids; to waive any 

informalities or irregularities in any bid received; to re-advertise for bids; or to take any other 

such actions that may be deemed to be in the best interest of the City.  The City anticipates 

entering into a written contract with the bidder who submits the bid judged by the City to be the 

most advantageous, responsible, and most responsive. 

Patricia Vancheri, City Clerk 

January 7 and 14, 2017 
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